Dear Valued Customer:

This letter is to inform you that we are discontinuing the product(s) described below. Please
review this letter to ensure that your products and/or processes will not be affected by the
termination of this item and email your acceptance and/or need for any additional
documentation for the obsolete product(s). Please respond with your acknowledgement to
Rebecca Yazzie at rebecca@inspiredled.com. Thank you for your help and support.

Inspired LED Part Number(s): ZLN - [\j\B’lL\D - PU\) - \1 NA
Customer Part Number(s): ‘w\."] < |Dw5 - ’)— " M D

Reason: In an effort to provide the best quality products Inspired LED is upgrading to a more
efficient 24V product line within the coming weeks. As our customer base has grown and
changed, Inspired LED is trying to streamline product lines that that are aligned with customer
requests and purchase patterns.
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